
 THE WHITE HORSE: Wem Civic Society Survey  

 

1. The White Horse has been purchased by Shropshire Council. After 
renovation do you think that: it should remain a community asset? 

Yes  /  No 

2. Would you support a crowd funding initiative to aid renovation? Yes  /  No 
 

3. If you think that the White Horse should be a community asset then an income stream or a financial return will be 

necessary. One solution would be to split the building with the ground floor being public space.  

Which of the following options would you prefer for the floors: 

Upper Floors 

 Option Tick one slot 

a.  Private flats sold/rented on the open market  

b.  Affordable flats sold on the open market  

c.  Affordable flats – rented by the council.  

d.  Other (Please write in) 
 
 

Ground Floor: 

Below are some suggestions made at a public meeting and on Facebook. Please tick as many options that you favour 

and write in any others that you think might be suitable. 

 Suggestion Tick all you favour 

a.  Library (the current building is leased)  

b.  Museum  

c.  Council offices  

d.  Large Meeting room.  

e.  Small meeting rooms  

f.  Children’s play area, including a soft play area.  

g.  Drop-in areas with a tea/coffee making facility  

h.  Licenced facilities for meetings  

i.  Information hub  

j.  Artisan workshops and retail units  

k.  Shared workspaces for small businesses  

l.  Warm/cool hub  

  

  

  

 

4. Other comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Continue overleaf or e-mail the society. 

 

5. Are you a resident of 

Wem Parishes surrounding Wem Other 

 

Please leave your completed questionnaire in one of the collection boxes in the Castle Inn, Co-op Store, Wem 

Library, Methodist Church ,Baptist Church  or Wem Town Hall by noon on Saturday April 6th 2024.  



This survey is being carried out by Wem Civic Society. The results will be published when the survey is 

complete. 

Further  

 

information can be obtained from the society via the e-mail: wemcivsoc@yahoo.co.uk. 


